
March 6, 2025 

Honorable Members of the House Political Subdivions Committee 

RE:  SB2158—In Favor Testimony 

Chairman Longmuir & Members of the Committee- 

My name is David Haugen and I graduated from Edmore High School, along with our four 
children.  I was on the school board for 15 years and drove school bus for 10 years.   

I am in favor of SB2158 since it transfers $500,000 to the city only for maintenance of the 
school.  The community will be able to use the building for different activities from funerals, 
reunions, workouts, and special occasions. 

Thank you for your support. 

David Haugen 

701-370-2174 


